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From: Domenic Furfaro <jrmafia90@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2010 7:54 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

To whom it may concern,

I think these new laws about leverage talking about being put into place is uncalled for. I advise against
it and if it does pass I will switch my account to an overseas account. Enough rules have been put into
place within the past year all of them which are uncalled for. Stop trying to restrict the forex market so

much.

Thank you,
Domenic Furfaro



